## **Building Inspection Services**



## Electrical Service Size Upgrades 100 Amp or larger July 26, 2011

## NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

## As per Design Office:

In order to ensure that our design standards and electrical loading levels are being met, we require that the electrical design department is notified by the contractor of any increased loading level to an existing service. It is also required that the contractor notify the design department when any load greater than 100 amps is installed on a new residential service in order to ensure capacity.

Approval from the design department must be received prior to obtaining an electrical permit, as the service change may incur costs to the customer to upgrade the distribution system, and may also require a significant amount of time in order to update the system accordingly.

I thank you for your time and consideration of this request. Please contact us if you require additional information or clarification.

Thank You,

Brent Smith

Electric Distribution Manager

Brest Smith

403-320-4073

410electricdesign@lethbridge.ca.

Burns Hill Electric Distribution Engineer 403-320-4886



Building Inspection Services ensures compliance with the Safety Codes Act and all related Building Codes, Standards and applicable By-laws. We work to safeguard the health and safety of Lethbridge residents through Building, Mechanical, Plumbing and Electrical permits and field inspections.